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Welcome back!  

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter 

break. 

A reminder that our school trip to 

the SeaCity Museum is on Tuesday 

20th May. In preparation for this, we 

will be revisiting our Titanic topic in 

History this half term. 

 

 

 

Our No Outsiders book for this 

half term is The Great Big Book 

of Families. The children will use 

this book to begin to understand 

diversity. 

 

 

 



PE 

PE will be on 

Wednesday and Friday. 

In outdoor PE this half 

term we will be learning 

some cricket skills. 

Indoor PE will focus on 

dance. 

Art 

We will be looking 

at patchwork and 

practicing some 

sewing skills to 

make our own. 

Science 

We are continuing our topic 

on plants. This half term we 

will be experimenting with 

how different conditions 

affect a plant’s growth. 

 

Mathematics 

This half term we will be covering the 

following in maths: 

 Money – using the four operations to 

solve problems with money. 

 Fractions – finding fractions of amounts. 

 Measurement – comparing and ordering 

lengths, mass and capacity. 

 Geometry – comparing 2D and 3D shapes. 

 Multiplication and Division – continue to 

use our knowledge of 2s, 5s and 10s 

times tables to solve problems. 

Year 2 Summer Term 1 2025 

PSHE 

Our topic is Growing Up 

where we will be looking 

at the differences 

between males and 

females. 

How you can help at home. 

 Please continue to listen to your child read their 

phonics or fluency book at least three times a week 

and write this down in their reading record. 

 Times table rock stars for 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

 Practicing our Year 2 common exception word spellings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

 

We will begin this half term 

with the book Beast Feast. 

The children will design their 

own monster and create a fact 

file to describe it. 

Then we will use a different 

book to write a diary entry.  


